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ADDENDUM #3 

RGA-2024-DLTSS-01-INTEN 

Intensive Treatment Services Housing and Homelessness Initiative  

(Changes are in bold, underlined and italicized text below to enable vendors  
to quickly recognize changes in paragraphs and/or wording.) 

 
 
On May 9, 2023 the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services 
published a Request for Grant Applications, soliciting applications from qualified provider 
organizations to purchase, renovate and/or construct housing and/or increase capacity at 
existing homes for individuals with a Developmental Disability or Acquired Brain Disorder 
who are receiving services under the 1915c waiver, and for individuals, or families who 
have an individual that meet the needs-based Home and Community Based Services 
(HCBS) eligibility requirements: 

The Department is publishing this addendum to: 

1. Delete and replace Section 1, Purpose and Overview, Subsection 1.5, Grant 
Agreement Requirements-Intensive Treatment Services, Paragraph 1.5.12, 
Safety and Security, Subparagraph 1.5.12.4, with the following: 

1.5.12.4 An Unsafe and Inappropriate Materials Policy and Procedure, 
to be developed by the selected Applicant, that provides 
guidelines with which all visitors and staff must comply, to 
ensure safety of individuals, staff, and visitors. 

 
 

 

 


